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Dear Friends of the Daughters of Lithuania LA,


It is with warm holiday greetings and deep gratitude that we reach out to you today.


Although we are still unable to host our traditional Kūčias event, we remain wholly 
dedicated to our mission and are asking for help. Thanks to your generosity and 
compassion, here are just a few examples of what we achieved this year:


- Supported orphanages and daycare centers to provide children in need a safe 
place to grow and thrive.


- Raised donations in a separate fundraiser to provide relief to Ukrainian refugees 
arriving in Lithuania.


- Contributed to the completion of the “Dignity Home for Seniors” in the city 

    of Alytus … a safe haven project for elderly in need of affordable housing.


- Provided scholarships for students to attend various learning institutions.        
The gift of education will empower these young people, affording them greater 
future opportunities.


- Delivered countless care packages filled with food, clothing, linens, toys, school 
supplies, sweet treats, and more.


The best gifts are both magical and meaningful, delivering warmth and happiness 
well into the New Year.  This holiday, your generosity will have twice the impact.  
Our amazing and extremely generous members, Helena and Charles Kairys, have 
kindly offered to match your donations, up to $25,000.  So, please give today. 

Your generosity will go twice as far and make double the difference! 

In just the few minutes it takes to make a donation, you will be giving a lifeline to 
the elderly and hope to children and families in need.  Donations may be made  
online at www.DaughtersofLithuaniaLA.org 


Wishing you a happy and safe holiday season … thank you for caring!


Daughters of Lithuania LA  
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